[image: image1.jpg]7e
*
Re
Sponsib
. L 85 e.o(\



[image: image2.png]/2 | DENVER
4y PUBLIC
W | SCHOOLS

Discover a World of Opportunity™



[image: image2.png]

Dear Edison Families,

We are so excited to be back in school and are off to a great start!  As you know, parking and traffic continue to be a struggle at Edison. The parking lot at Edison is very small and only big enough for staff who work in the building to park in. Parking on the street is also very limited and many families drive their students to school. In order to make sure that all students are safe and accounted for at all times, kindergarten students are picked up on the southwest side of the building on Quitman Street and all 1st-5th grade students are picked up in the playground on the east side of the building.  Additionally, we have three school buses which take a group of students to and from school which park on the east side of the school on Perry Street.  
In order to improve traffic in the morning, we are asking that parents who do not want to park and stay with their 1st-5th grade students on the playground, drop off their 1st-5th grader at the Kiss and Go in a student drop off zone between 8:30 and 8:40. We have two student drop off zones which we ask parents to NOT park in:

· The parking lot, by the community garden,
· The northwest side of Perry Street, by the playground.

In order to help with the afternoon traffic, we are offering a new service: Greet and Get.  Families who have 1st-5th grade students may sign the form below to give their child permission to be ready and waiting at the pickup area in the parking lot, by the community garden. 
The following guidelines apply:

· This is only for cars. Walkers and students of parents who park will be picked up on the playground.

· Cars must enter the parking lot on Quitman Street and exit on 35th Avenue.

· Cars may only stop long enough for their child/ren to get into the car.

· Cars must continue to move and leave the parking lot immediately after picking up their children
· You must pick up your child at 3:30.  If your child is not picked up by 3:40, we will bring them to the office and you must find parking and come inside to sign them out. Please notify the office if someone other than those on the permission slip will be picking up your student.
· Cell phones must not be used in the Greet and Get lane. All Colorado Motor Vehicle laws (seat belts and car seats) must be observed.

Please fill out the form below and return it to your student’s teacher so the teacher will know to send your child to the Greet and Get pickup area at 3:30.

_________________________________________________________________________________________

I understand and agree to follow the above guidelines.  I want my child to be ready and waiting for me to pick up at the Greet and Get.  This service will start on September 21. Thank you!
Child’s Name: _________________________________  Grade: _____  Teacher: _______________________
Parent Signature:____________________________  Date:____________ Phone Number: ________________
The following adults can pick up my child: ___________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________________

